
AGENDA ITEM10.d  
 
Substantive Change Proposal for BS in Elementary Education 
 
RECOMMENDED DIRECTIVE: The board hereby endorses the Substantive Change 
Proposal for the BS in Elementary Education  
 
Discussion: The Board of Regents approved the new baccalaureate program for a 
BS in Elementary Education at the March 15, 2018 meeting. The next step is to 
submit a substantive change proposal to the accrediting commission (ACCJC) for 
final approval. The content of the proposal is complete, but the following documents 
reference in the proposal need to be completed and then linked: 

 All course outlines 
 Revised Integrated Educational Master Plan 
 Institution Set Standards for a baccalaureate level degree 

 
Executive Committee reviewed and recommended the proposal for Board Review 
on May 9, 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ACTION TAKEN:    VOTE: 
 
________Approved as presented  ________aye  ________nay ________abstain 
 
________Approved w/modifications 
 
________Disapproved 
 
________Deferred to a later meeting  DATE: ___________________________________ 
 


